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Listen & Learn Ad Hoc Subcommittee 

Report for 
July 26, 2022 

 

Ad Hoc Subcommittee members:  Carlos Valverde, Samia Bano 

The Committee disseminated a survey (in Spanish) about Culver City services and awareness of city 

functions, specifically designed for Spanish speakers, at Fiesta La Ballona in October 2021.  We only 

received 10 responses and the review of the responses did not provide adequate results to our inquiry.  

The Listen & Learn Ad Hoc Subcommittee would like to request that the same survey be disseminated 

via City email. 


